
 
 

 
PO Box 1176, Albany, OR 97321 | 971.304.0677 | www.hmkco.org 

 

 
 
June 02, 2020 
 
  
 
RE:   GAPS Capital Projects 

Notification to Interested Parties – Vacated Bid Award  
2020 Liberty Mechanical CFU Re-Bid Project 

 
Dear Interested Party,       
 
This is to inform you of the decision by the Greater Albany Public School Board to vacate, 
cancel the bid award to Mike’s Heating & Cooling for the 2020 Liberty Mechanical CFU 
Re-Bid Project awarded on Monday, May 11, 2020.  This project will be re-issued for bid 
on June 03, 2020.   
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me to discuss.  
 

Kind Regards, 

 
David McKay 
Project Director  

 

 

 

 


